Muletown H.O.G.
April 18, 2017 Chapter Meeting
Minutes

Sixteen chapter members were present at the March meeting held at Puckett’s Restaurant of Columbia.
The business meeting was called to order at approximately 7:05 pm by Assistant Director, Ken
Steverson. We had no new members or guests, but Ken Steverson made a point to recognize member
Ron Miller for attending two consecutive meetings. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Treasurer’s Report: Eddie (Zero) Fisher reported that as of today, our account showed a balance of
$1,023.04. Since the last meeting, a check cleared for $6.20 and a deposit was made for $123.00.

Membership Report: Terry Fox reported that we currently have 45 members. He received a text from
potential new members from Ohio who have expressed interest in joining our chapter.

Head Road Captain Report: David Payne stated Zero did a good job on our ride last Saturday. He said
he was impressed with the good turnout on the rides so far this year. 5/6 is our next ride led by Jerry
Knox. Ken complimented our Road Captains.

Activities Report: Red Thomas had nothing new to share. He again asked for activity suggestions.

Newsletter Report: Jonathan (Doc) Ullrich was not able to attend the meeting due to a birthday party
for the twins. The spring newsletter is on the website. Ken reminded the membership that Doc would
like “Scoot Stories” sent in to him to be published in the newsletter. These stories can be about
motorcycle adventures, informational in content, and or just stories you would like to share.

Webmaster Report: Trish was not able to attend tonight due to her Son’s ballgame. The website is up
to date. Everything about the chapter is listed on our website.

Old Business: Ken stated that he thought all patches and chapter merchandize that was ordered
recently has been delivered, and asked if everyone in attendance at the meeting received theirs. He
said that the 2017 HOG merchandize catalog is available for everyone to look at and order. Ken told the
members that the club has been given patches that were stored away at the dealership. The club was
not aware of this merchandize under the previous H-D of Columbia Business Manager. We have these
available for the future.

New Business: Ken explained the 20% discount that we will now receive at the dealership as members.
Jay Morgan was the catalyst for this by discussing a possible discount with Ricky Kelly, the owner of H-D
of Columbia. Ricky was not aware that we did not get a discount under the previous H-D of Columbia
Business Manager, and agreed to a 20% discount. This will apply to non-sale parts and accessories. It
will not apply to labor. You must show your membership card to get the discount.



Roundtable: None

50/50: $85 was collected with $43 going to the winner, Ron Miller.



